
 

 

 

Meeting Date:  October 15, 2020     Day Editor and Production Dave Dennis 

Governor Mark Roberts Visits Our Club 

Before the meeting started, Rick Hill  entertained us with his  beautiful 

guitar playing and played an original piece that he had written.  Thanks, 

Rick.  President Jake kicked off the meeting  from the Gifford 

Pavillion at Turtle Bay, named after our late Rotarian Ken Gifford.  He 

reminded us what a good person, Rotarian, and contractor Ken Gifford 

was.   Those who were lucky enough to have known Ken were 

reminded how much he had contributed to our community and how he is 

truly missed.  President Jake then introduced Team 2 co-captains, 

Wendy Dickens and Brad Rullman who got things going.   

Rick Plummer gave the pledge, Marjeanne Stone did the invocation 

and PP Amelia Ward introduced visiting Rotarians and visitors.  We 

were off and zooming. 

Announcements:   

Club directory is finished and in the mail.  Watch for it. 

Auction:  Jeanne Jelke announced a live auction coming next week for the Empire Recovery 

Center.  Jeanne will send out an email with more information.  You can also check the Empire 

Recovery Center web page for more details.  

Proving no good deed goes unpunished, 

Jeanne donated $100 to her Paul Harris.  

Thanks, Jeanne. 

Marjeanne Stone donated $100 to her Paul 

Harris for advertising the upcoming auction for 

the Empire Recovery Center.  She tried to 

throw Art Sevilla under the bus for another 

$100, but not sure if she succeeded.  Thanks, 

Marjeanne for the donation and all you do. 

Rick Hill entertained us before the 

meeting 



 

International Project:  PP Amelia Ward gave an update on one of our club projects.  We donated 

money to a regional hospital in Mexico.  The 

money was used to buy an ultrasound  machine 

and other equipment. Thanks, Amelia for the 

update and the reminder that the Rotary Club of 

Redding reaches far beyond national borders to 

lend a helping hand.   

Pumpkin carving contest:  Carve your best 

pumpkin and  send the photo to Scott Putnam or 

PP Amelia Ward by October 24th.  Winner will be 

announced on October 29th. 

Honor to Youth:  This month we honored Evie from Sequoia School.  Evie is an excellent student, is 

active in sports and in music.  Her goal is to go 

into the medical field in order to help people.  

Congrtaulations, Evie.  Well done. 

Mike Warren arrived at the pavillion with three of 

his animal trainers 

and a raccoon 

named Mischief.  

Mischief quickly lived 

up to his name and 

continuously 

pestered trainer, Sharon, and others for food. 

Sharon was heard to say that Mischief thinks he is  a dog, and it sure 

looked like it.  Sharon told us that  raccoons have a great sense of feel 

with their paws which helps them determine what food to eat.  She went 

on to say that when you see a raccoon holding food underwater they 

are not washing it,  but instead the water increases their tactile 

awareness of the food.  Very interesting, and thanks to Mike and his 

crew.  As an aside, you might want to consider renaming Mischief to 

Moocher. 

President Jake introduced District Governor Mark Roberts who with his 

wife, Claire, was visiting our club today. President Jake honored Governor 

Mark with many gifts special to the north state.  Governor Roberts spoke of 

his goals as governor.  He recognized  the world wide achievements of 

Rotary and expressed his goal to expand the membership in each Rotary 

club.  He suggested that we should tell  the Rotary story to younger people 

every chance you get.  He was a very welcome speaker and we thank him 

for his visit to our club.  Thank you Governor Roberts.  It was a pleasure 

having you visit our club with your wife Claire.  

 

 

 

Mischief   looking for food 

District 5160 Governor 

Mark Roberts 

 

 

 



 

Calendar 

October 22 Team 3 

October 29 Team 5 

November 5 Team 4 Veteran’s Day 

November 12 Team 6 
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Pat & Bernice Corey 
McHale Sign Co. 

223-2030 
 
 

 

 

  Ed Rullman 
 

Entertainment – Lunch – Dinner 
221-2335  Web Site click here 
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Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding 
does not endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   
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